From: Kevin James, President, Board of Public Works <nury4cdé@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 25, 2015 5:06 PM

To:

Subject: There is only one candidate for city council who will make our streets safer...
Dear Voter,

As a Republican, my top priorities include creating jobs and making our neighborhoods
safer. And that’s why I’m asking you to join me, police, firefighters. and local business
leaders in supporting Nury Martinez for City Council.

Nury has made it a top priority to help local businesses cut through red tape
downtown. She facilitated the expansion of La Brea Bakery in Van Nuys, helping to
keep important job creators in our communities.

Nury has also worked hard to make our neighborhoods safer, working with LAPD to
close down illegal pot shops and crack down on prostitution.

So please join business leaders, police, firefighters, and the Daily News in supporting
Nury Martinez.
Thank you,

Kevin James
President, Board of Public Works
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